
NOTICE
of WIS 130-133 and 
Bridge Replacement 

Public Meeting

4:30 to 6 p.m. September 10, 2024

Lone Rock Community Hall, 214 N. Broadway St.

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation 
(WisDOT) is hosting a public involvement meeting 
for the WIS 130-133 and Bridge Replacement 
Project. During this open house-style meeting, we 
encourage you to engage with the design-build 
team and learn more about the upcoming WIS 130 
closure, preparations to open the new bridges to 
traffic and demolition of the old bridges.

Questions?  
Contact: Greg Brecka, WisDOT Project Manager, 
608-245-2671 or gregory.brecka@dot.wi.gov
Check out the project website by scanning this 
QR code.

Who: WisDOT

What: Conducting a public meeting 

for WIS 130-133

Where: Lone Rock Community Hall  

214 N. Broadway St.

When: September 10, 2024 

4:30-6 p.m. 

Why: To give residents an opportunity to 

learn more about the upcoming WIS 130 

closure, preparations to open the new 

bridges to traffic and demolition of the 

old bridges.

The meeting will have an open 
house format — the public 
is welcome to attend at their 
convenience.


